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¢ Hawk Happenings!

Week of November 22, 2021
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Hawk highlights- School news! 2
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Dear St. Thecla Families, .
Happy Thanksgiving! | hope all St. Thecla families are able to enjoy the time with family and friends. _—
Many blessings to you and yours. _ 2 :_._

Some Thankful Notes From The Week of Gratitude From Our Students:

| love St. Thecla because | am learning about God.

We are grateful for the community of St. Thecla- the students, parents, and staff are all so kind.
| am thankful for....all my friends who have been by my side for all of my years here.

| love St. Thecla because we have nice teachers.

Shout Out From Mother And Son Bowling Chair- Mrs. Acre

I would like to extend a huge THANK YOU to all the mothers and sons who participated in our 30th
Annual Mother-Son Bowling Event! It was a fun afternoon and I'm sure all the Moms enjoyed the extra
quality time with their boys. It has been an honor to plan this event for the past 7 years.

I would also like to say thank you to Peyton Wilczynski, Jayda Groth, and Susan Viviano for all of their
help during the event. Thank you to Mrs. Markiewicz for her very generous donation towards our
prizes for the event. And a special thank you to my family for helping behind the scenes. And last, but
certainly not least, thank you to Glenn for always helping set up the event and making the day extra
special for me.

Christmas Concert And All School Mass

There will be an all school Mass on 12/22 at 8:30 AM. At 10:15 a K-8th grade Christmas concert will be
held in the church. Dismissal will be at 12:15 (K-8) and 12:00 (noon) for preschool on Dec. 22. We are
looking forward to this special day!

Students are asked to wear Sunday best attire. Guests are invited to attend.

Please note that we continue to monitor Covid in Michigan and additional recommendations for the
concert may be forthcoming.

Recess Reminders:

If the temperature is below 20 degrees and a wind chill below 15 degrees, or evidence of bad weather
is threatening to the safety of the students, then indoor recess will occur. Please ensure that your child
has appropriate clothing for the weather conditions.

School Closure- Snow Days



St. Thecla will close school for inclement weather (Snow Days) by following Chippewa Valley Schools'
decision to close schools due to weather conditions. If Chippewa Valley Schools close for inclement
winter weather (snow days) so will St. Thecla.

We will also inform you by email, text alerts through FACTS, and radio and television alerts.

Home And School Update
The Candy Cane Carnival has been cancelled for this year.

2021-2022 School Calendar

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1K5dV7qfAmi7HGFAS4eyTRriwliT6gVQFmvgTj5imhzY/edit?
usp=sharing

Important Calendar Dates

Nov. 24- Half day of school- AM only- (Grades K-8 dismissal 12:15, Preschool 12:00 (noon)
Nov. 25 - No school -Happy Thanksgiving!

Nov. 26- No school - Thanksgiving break

Dec. 1- Santa Shop

Prayers and blessings,

Dr. JB

St. Thecla Catholic School Mission and
Vision statements
u @stthecla

Mission: "We, the community of St. Thecla Catholic School, dedicate
ourselves to serving God through our growth in faith, education and
love for one another as members of God's family.”

Vision: "St. Thecla Catholic School forms faithful disciples of Christ
with commitment to develop lifelong, independent learners and
leaders through a rigorous curriculum anchored in our Catholic faith.”
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